From: Marta Jorge-Antunes <mantunes@boroughofroselle.com>

Cc: Lisette Sanchez <Isanchez@boroughofroselle.com>; Lydia Massey <Imassey@boroughofroselle.com>; Shereefah
Alexander <salexander@boroughofroselle.com>

Subject: OPRA Request Response 061024-4 Watson

Good afternoon Peter Watson,
Please see the attached correspondence regarding your Open Public Records Act (OPRA) Request.

There were no records found responsive to your Code Enforcement, Tax Collector or Tax Assessor
Department request.

Thank you for your patience in this matter.

Marta Jorge- Antunes
Keyboarding Clerk 2

Borough of Roselle

108 W. Third Avenue

Roselle, New Jersey 07203
908-241-6896
mantunes@boroughofroselle.com




